Angel Tree 2024

"Angel Tree" is the Salvation Army's Christmas
Assistance program for Shenango Valley families
in need. Each year the Salvation Army helps to provide toys and
clothing for needy children from our Community. We at Holy
Cross are again participating in this outreach project and thank
you for your support.

If you would like to participate—please visit the angel tree display in the foyer.

 The tag you take is for an actual child who will receive your gift. The Salvation Army suggests considering a gift (\$15-\$25) on the child's wish list on the tag. The tag includes the necessary information to help you shop for that child. If you would like to add a pair of Pajamas - the size is also on the tag.

Attach the tag to your gift.

Please <u>do not wrap</u> your gifts. (gift bags would be fine).
 Would you please bring your gift to the church by **Sunday**,
 December 8 so that they can be delivered to the Salvation Army by the deadline.

Should you have any questions or concerns—please contact Avalyn Shank. (phone 724-981-1826)

Again, thank you for your participation in helping to bring Christmas joy to some of our local children.